
TITLE 575 STATE SCHOOL BUS COMMITTEE

Notice of Public Hearing
LSA Document #14-350

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on June 2, 2015, at 9:00 a.m., at the Indiana Department of
Education, Riley Conference Room, 115 West Washington Street, South Tower, Suite 600, Indianapolis, Indiana,
the State School Bus Committee will hold a public hearing on proposed changes to Title 575 of the Indiana
Administrative Code to amend 575 IAC 1-9-16 to require each new school bus operated by or on behalf of a
school corporation to bear the name of the school district on the back of the school bus and to provide the
specifications for the lettering and to amend 575 IAC 1-9-60 to require each school bus placed into service for the
first time by a school corporation or nonpublic school to have a decal on the back of the school bus indicating that
the school bus is required to stop at all railroad crossings and to provide the specifications for the decal.

The proposed rule would not impose requirements or costs under IC 4-22-2-24(d)(3).
Copies of these rules are now on file at the Indiana Department of Education, 115 West Washington Street

and Legislative Services Agency, Indiana Government Center North, 100 North Senate Avenue, Room N201,
Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for public inspection.

Michael LaRocco, Director, Office of School Transportation
Indiana Department of Education
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